
    No         :   LTR-1000-202279 
 
    Da          te: 2018/07/04 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov 

      Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Status of Modernization of ACC System of the Bushehr NPP 

 

Dear Sir, 

   In reply  to your letter No.340-01.20/224 dated 14.02.2018 for modernization of Automated 

Measurement System of Chemical Parameters of secondary circuit of the Bushehr NPP- Unit 1 

and after receiving the initial proposals of Russian contractors, we will informed you that, 

request for modernization of ACC has been removed from the working schedule of the BNPP 

Operating Company for the current year and if necessary, this matter will be pursued in the 

future. 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  
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